
Fall Line Trail Northern Section Site Visit- January 26, 2023 

VDOT has arranged for a Project Site visit under the supervision of VDOT representatives on 

January 26, 2023 between the hours of 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM.  The use of investigative devices 

and equipment, including investigating geotechnical conditions of the alignment with equipment, 

is not permitted. Photographs and video are permitted.   

Participation in the Project Site visit is not mandatory however please note any prospective Offeror 

who does not have a member of their team participate will waive their right to any Scope 

Validations claims related to the Offeror’s pre-submittal responsibilities of visiting the Project Site 

and becoming familiar with the general, local, and Site conditions that may affect the cost, 

progress, or performance of its work on the Project as noted in Part 1, Section 3.1.1.2. 

One vehicle per Offeror’s team will be permitted. Interested Offerors are required to submit the 

names of attendees by January 23, 2023 to the VDOT Point of Contact, Bryan W. Stevenson 

(Bryan.Stevenson@vdot.virginia.gov).  

The visit will be rescheduled as needed for inclement weather. 

Parking information will be sent to those who respond.  All personnel are required to bring their 

own Personal Protective Equipment. 

 


